
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Waste Management Advisory Committee

From: Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>
Sent: January-16-19 1:08 PM

To: Pilon, Janet <Janet.Pilon@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Re: Forms

Dear, Janet.

Please be advised that following a note added to my calendar and by my Administration Assistant, Maureen
Scally, I have discovered that I have somehow been eroniously included as a member of the Waste
Management Advisory Committee.

I have included an attachment which demonstrates that I had not checked that box on the forms following the
election.

Please be advised that my schedule cannot accommodate membership of this committee.

Many thanks

Jay

Sent from my BlackBerry - the most secure mobile device - via the Bell Network

i
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